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August 2023 
 

Standards of Practice Consultation 
 
In May of 2023, Regulated Members were invited to provide feedback on the 
draft standard of practice “Scope of Practice”.  That consultation resulted in 
significant changes to the draft document. 
 
Regulated members are invited to provide feedback on the amended draft 
standards August 21, 2023 – September 4, 2023. 
 
You can find more information and access the draft standard and 
consultation here (  Click to open). 
 

Committee Opportunities 
 
The College is seeking applicants for the following Committees: 
 

1) Finance Committee (  Click to open )  
2) Registration, Education and Competence Committee ( Click to open) 

 
You can find out more information about each committee and how to apply 
by clicking on the links above. 
 

Advice to the Profession 
 
The CDTA has added a new Advice to the Profession section on our website to 
provide regulated members with guidance on commonly asked questions.  
 
You can view the feature here (  Click to open).  
 

https://cdta.ca/standards-practice-consultation-21082023
https://cdta.ca/about-cdta/finance-committee
https://cdta.ca/about-cdta/registration-education-and-competence-committee
https://cdta.ca/member-area/advice-profession


 

Published August 21, 2023 

Do you have a topic you would like to see covered?  Get in touch!  
 
Email: membersinfo@cdta.ca  
 

Continuing Competence 
 
The CDTA’s continuing competence program changed effective March 31, 
2023.   
 
Regulated Members are reminded to upload their continuing competence 
activity records into the Portal as you complete them. 
 
Need more information about how to upload your CE certificates or other 
proof of continuing competence activities? 
 
We have prepared a Guide that you can access here. 
 

Professional Liability Insurance 
 
The CDTA will continue to integrate insurance premiums into the 2024 
registration fees for regulated members. 

Professional liability insurance (PLI) serves to protect the public by requiring 
regulated members to maintain PLI, which includes coverage for claims 
alleging negligence.  

The College of Dental Technologists of Alberta’s mandate is to protect the 
public. To this end, PLI insurance is included in every Regulated Members 
annual registration fees with the CDTA. This allows the CDTA to ensure that all 
its Regulated Members have and maintain the required PLI to protect 
Albertans.  

Insurance premiums are charged on a cost-recovery basis. 
 

mailto:membersinfo@cdta.ca
https://cdta.ca/member-area/continuing-competence-program
https://cdta.ca/sites/default/files/%20Uploading%20Continuing%20Competence%20Activity%20Records.pdf
https://cdta.ca/member-area/professional-liability-insurance

